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ANALYSIS
The purpose of the agreement is to increase 
compensation to continue engaging the 
services of Mr. Aaronson through the end of 
the calendar year as independent auditor for 
the Police Department.  

On November 13, 2018, Mr. Aaronson will 
present Council with an updated annual 
report.
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Recommendation

It is recommended by the City Manager’s 
Office that the Council, by resolution, 
approve the Second Amendment to the 
Professional Services Agreement with Robert 
Hunter Aaronson, independent police 
auditor, of Palo Alto, CA, in an amount not to 
exceed $31,000.
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